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Thorndike Place - NW area January 10, 2024.

Peter Fiore <fiorepe@hotmail.com>
Thu 1/11/2024 9:41 PM

To:ConComm <ConComm@town.arlington.ma.us>
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.
Dear Members of the Arlington Conservation Commision,

Attached is a photograph taken from what | consider to be the Commonwealth of Massachusetts Route
2 property across the northwest area of the Mugar Property towards the back of the houses at 54, 58,
and 62 Mott Street. | offer it as supplemental information regarding future flooding concerns having to
do with the adjacent Thorndike Place development. These photographs were taken on January 10, 2024,
in the aftermath of the rainstorm the previous night. Also attached is a photo of the Massachusetts
property that borders the entrance to the Lake Street offramp from Route 2 West. It had standing water
as did that portion of the highway there. If you look closely, you can see a car in the background on
Route 2. The highway flooding is something | expect can be confirmed with MassDOT. These
photographs are panoramas, so the size of the water pools may appear exaggerated, but this is
unintentional and only incidental.

Thank you for your consideration.
Peter Fiore

58 Mott Street
Arlington, MA 02474
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